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President

Supreme Judicial Council
ul. Saborna 9

1000 SOFIA
BULGARIA

Dear President

TRANSFORMING CRIMINAL JUSTICE: F rom joined-up justice to multi-agency approaches
25 to 29 November 2013

We thought you might be interested to know about our new UK-based one-week study programme
“Transforming criminal justice: Jrom joined-up justice to multi-agency approaches” which is scheduled to run
here in London from 25 to 29 November 2013. This programme will explore practical strategies for improving
collaborative working in the criminal Justice system and the difficulties faced, overcome and still remaining. It
is designed for policy makers, practitioners and senjor decision-makers across the justice sector, including
Jjudges, lawyers, court administrators, police and prison managers, prosecutors, legal and judicial reform
specialists and others concerned with making the criminal justice sector work more effectively for the benefit of
all citizens, to uphold the rule of law and advance speedy, fair and reliable justice.

During the week you will have an opportunity to:
¢ Discuss the particular challenges of tackling juvenile and youth crime, the special arrangements in place
to manage the risk posed to society by the most dangerous, violent and sexual offenders, the roles
various agencies share in caring for victims of crime and vulnerable witnesses and implications for cjvil
liberties and human rights
® Compare experiences of reforming criminal justice in various countries and give you time to think
about aspects of the UK experience which can be applied internationally.

Feedback over the years has been very positive. Since 2000 94% of our participants felt that our programmes
as a whole met their aims and objectives very well/well and 93% felt programmes were very valuable/valuable

to them in their work.

Our leaflet gives you further details, including the tuition fee. We are pleased to offer a 10% discount on the
tuition fee if we receive your payment no later than 30 days before the start of the programme. We offer a
further 10% discount on the tuition fee if a funding organisation sponsors more than three participants in any
one calendar year. If you or any of your colleagues are interested in attending, please complete the enclosed
application form and return this to us by post, fax or email. Alternatively, you can apply on-line via our
website: www.public-admin.co.uk. Please get in touch with us as soon as possible so as to allow enough time
to prepare travel plans, apply for visas where necessary etc. If you would like to discuss anything in more
detail, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely

CLAIRE CAMERON, Managing Director
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